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April 10, 2020 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming House Bill 2504 Spring 2020 Deadline 
 

 
Distribution of College-Level Peer Reviews 
 
Over the past year, individual colleges have been conducting college-level faculty peer 
reviews of their 2017-2018 degree program assessment reports.  OPA staff has created 
summary reports from the feedback received from these reviews and distributed reports 
to college associate deans.  Colleges will also begin their respective peer review 
processes for 2018-2019 degree program reports, although the due dates for these 
reviews will likely be adjusted.   
  

Analysis of TTU Rankings for Fifth Year Report  
 
As we make progress on evidence collection for the Fifth Year Report, we have found a 
plethora of facts about TTU, both the front-facing operations as well as behind-the-
scenes. We are proud to report TTU's accolades through this administrative process, 
and more can be found at www.ttu.edu/about/rankings.  This documentation will be 
useful for all responses in Section 6. 
 
 

 
 

Dr. Dora Epstein-Jones Named Spring 2020 Assessment Spotlight 
 

Preparation for TTU-CR Standardized Faculty Annual Report 
 
Dean Belnap has been actively working with Kenny Shatley to determine how to 
implement Digital Measures at TTU Costa Rica. Kenny has been providing training and 
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discussing the ways other colleges are using DM, in order to help Dean Belnap make 
the most informed decision for TTU-CR. 
 

Cayuse Integration 
Kenny and ORS have been working to implement an automatic system for uploading 
Cayuse data into DM. We are very close to having an automatic system in place. 
Currently, we are waiting for DM to implement some changes for the query to pull the 
correct information and ORS data will then be uploaded on a weekly basis. 
 

Spring 2020 Newsletter Preparation 
As a team, OPA staff has been preparing content for the Spring 2020 electronic 
newsletter.  OPA’s graduate assistant, Emily Wade, has been designing the report 
based on our individual contributions.  Below are some screen shots from the draft 
version of the newsletter.  We hope to distribute the completed newsletter by the end of 
April.  TTU Information Technology will assist us with distributing the newsletter via 
email. 
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Revised Assessment Innovation Grant Deadline (August 1) 
 
Based on faculty feedback, OPA revised the Assessment Innovation Grant deadline to 
August 1.  Previously, this award was awarded in Spring, which prevented faculty from 
using their awarded funds in the Fall semester.  By shifting the deadline date to August, 
OPA will award the grant by September 1, which will allow for fund usage during the Fall 
and Spring semesters.  The email below was distributed to all department chairs to 
inform them of the revised deadline. 
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New OPA Project List 
 
Libby Spradlin is creating a document to better track our progress on annual projects 
and activities.  This document will have a summary page of projects by focus area 
(degree program assessment, faculty credentialing, outreach and engagement, 
SACSCOC compliance, etc.) with subsequent pages broken out by months. OPA is 
finalizing projects, due dates, and primary personnel for each project before putting the 
new project list into place.  A screenshot of the first page of the project list is included 
below.  
 

 

 


